NOTES

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members
FROM: Ann E. Wall, City Managu/f@*) \W\U
DATE: December 7, 2022

SUBJECT: Materials for Your Information

Please find attached the following materials for your information:
1. A memo from Kevin Mulligan, Public Works Director, regarding the Transit Open House on
Thursday, December 8 from 10:30 a.m.-2:30 p.m. (floating) at G.K. Butterfield
Transportation Center
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Memorandum
Find yourself in good company
To: Ann E Wall, City Manager
From: Kevin Mutligan, PE, Public Works Director @
Date: 12/6/2022
Subject: TRANSIT OPEN HOUSE

Public Works will be conducting a public meeting on Thursday, December 8, 2022. The meeting
will take place at the G.K, Butterfield Transportation Center between 10:30 am and 2:30 pm.
Representatives from Public Works/GREAT and our consuitant partner, AECOM, will host an
open house to share information and gather feedback on proposed improvements to transit
service in Greenville.

A welcome table will be set up within the lobby at G.K. Butterfield Transportation Center to
share project updates and collect comments and suggestions from the public on the ongoing
Improved Mobility and Enhancements Plan project. In addition to the meeting within the lobby
of the Transportation Center, staff will be engaging with the ridership of Route 4 by riding the
bus and describing the plan to convert that route to an on-demand service.

tnteractions with current and potential GREAT bus riders will assist the project team with
understanding which transit service enhancements are top priorities for community members.

This is the first follow-up meeting with the public after the City Council workshop presentation
on this plan to improve Transit services within the City of Greenville. Additional public
meetings will be planned based on the feedback from this initial meeting.



